Family Christian Academy Preschool

“Building Foundations for Faith and Learning”

Photographing, Videotaping, Audiotape, E-Mail, Texting, Instagram,
Twitter, any and all Social Media’s, and Observation
Release Form

I understand that the faculty, staff, and FCA Preschool may take digital images,
photographs, and/or video tapes for decorations/crafts/parent gifts (e.g. posting pictures
on bulletin boards, on classroom doors, on cubbies, and lockers etc.) and/or security
purposes.

I understand that parents are also allowed to come in the Preschool and observe,
photograph, video tape, and/or audiotape their personal child only. No parent shall
request phone pictures of their child or any other child from his or her teacher.

I, hereby, consent that all digital images, photographs, videos, or other images taken of
my child, , and/or recordings or his/her voice made by
FCA Preschool staff may be used by FCA Preschool, and/or others with its consent, for
education, decoration, illustration, advertising, publication, or security purposes in any
manner. No pictures of any kind shall be shared between staff of any FCA student.

I, also, understand that since my child is enrolled at
FCA Preschool, which is a campus based preschool, he/she may be observed, video
taped, recorded, digitally imaged, or photographed by FCA faculty, staff, and students to
use in classroom assignments only. This will be supervised by the teachers and staff at
FCA Preschool. No child will be observed, video taped, recorded, or photographed
without supervision of a teacher and the authorization of the administration of FCA
Preschool.

Parent/Guardian Signature Date
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